PRESS RELEASE

Let this press release serve as notice that the Eastern Sierra Tri-County Fair Home, Recreation &
Craft Show has been canceled on May 4-5, 2018, due to lack of interest.

This decision was not arrived at lightly. For 23 years, this Home Show has been a great event at the
Tri-County Fairgrounds for the community and surrounding areas.

If you signed up for the Home, Recreation, & Craft Show you will receive a refund for your booth
space.

The Fairgrounds Staff would like to thank the community and merchants who have supported this
event for many years.

It is the hope of the Tri-County Fair that you will still come out to the Fairgrounds and support the
Chamber of Commerce “Taste of the Sierra” and Laws Railroad Museum Choo Choo Swap Meet.

City of Bishop Sign-ups will be held at the City Park on Saturday May 5, 2018.
Thank you for your support,

Tri-County Fair
Suzie Wolfersberger, CEO



